
 

   Library Hours of Service Policy 

 

Library Hours of operation and holiday closings are determined by the Library Board. 

They are posted at the Library’s main entrance and its website. The Library will close 

once a year to the public on a Friday for in-service staff development training.  Advance 

notice to the public of the specific date will be posted at least two weeks in advance. 

The last sign up for public computer usage is fifteen minutes prior to the stated closing 

time of the Library. All computer work, including printing, must be completed prior to the 

stated closing time.  

Notices about any weather related or emergency closures will be posted at the Library’s 

main entrance, its social media accounts, website, and by recorded message on the 

phone system.  Emergency closing is the responsibility of the Director, or his/her 

designee in the absence of the Director.  

As noted in the Health Emergency/Infectious Disease Outbreak Policy, at the 
discretion of the Library Director or the Library Board President, the Lindenhurst 
Memorial Library may close, reduce its operating hours, or temporarily limit 
services such as programming and the availability of meeting rooms to outside 
organizations in the event that there is not sufficient staff to maintain basic 
library services.” 
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